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April 15, 2007 

 

 

Jeff Pope, Campaign Finance Analyst 

999 E St, NW 

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Reference: Amended Year End Report (10/1/07-12/31/07), received 3/7/08 

 

Dear Jeff, 

 

Line 1 of the FEC form 3Z-1 reports an amount greater than the total gross receipts disclosed on our current and 

previous reports because the committee has received unitemized contributions for the general election. 

 

Similarly, our 3Z-1 primary figure shows a different figure than on our reports because all the unitemized contributions 

we have received to date have not been designated for the primary election. 

 

Accordingly all three numbers (3Z-1 primary, 3Z-1 general and total receipts are correct) on the detailed summary page 

are correct. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Craig Engle, 

Treasurer 

 


